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Townsend, Erle

From: Theresa Parquette <terry4934@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:30 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127A rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

First, let me say that here in Maine our environment is nothing like California.  

 

Second, with the fact that in the state of Maine we deal with cold weather mountain terrain. There is still roads that are 

not even tard. 

 

Electric cars are not for everyone in this world. There is many places that electric car would not even make any sense. 

 

I would like to point out the fact that more and more electric solar panel fields are being are being built in every town of 

every state in the United States. And no matter how far you bury your head in the sand, you have to question how much 

sun light can we directly pull onto our land without burning it. 

Talk about climate change. This those solar fields are changing our climate and heating up our land core. 

So I oppose any mandate that says that we have to rely on anything electric. And especially our vehicles here in Maine 

 

terry4934@gmail.com 

 


